
HB 0047  Fairness in Girls Sports Act 

 

Debra Benet Tribble 

5005 Cherry Point Road 

Woolford, MD  21677 

4102791723 

kurtdebkid@yahoo.com 

 

As a 65 year old Maryland resident I grew up when there was no organized girl sports.  Besides gym class, and a few 
intramurals between classes that was all that was available.   I have fought for girls’ sports, raised a daughter in girls’ 
sports, and have been excited to see girls thrive, receive scholarships, become coaches and participate in college 
sports as a result.   
 
To have this bill pass ensures that all girls, your daughters as well, have an opportunity to succeed safely in achieving 
their dreams.  Safety whether on the playing field or in the locker room is paramount for our daughters.   

There is no place for men in girls sports.  They are not girls no matter how much transitioning they say has taken 
place.  If they can’t succeed in boys sports then they need to find a different method to play sports.  Too many girls 
have had career ending injuries due to biological men pretending to be women because they can’t cut it in boys 
sports.  Girls don’t need to be subjected to these men in their locker rooms or bathrooms or any other private girls 
space.   

Let Md be a leader for girls sports and stand up for your future voters in our state. 
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